
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Town is seeking candidates to serve on the Shoreline Committee.  

Town of Onalaska residents interested in filling the open positions are 

requested to submit a letter of interest to the Town of Onalaska, Town 

Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer no later than 12:oo noon on Tuesday 

February 25, 2025 at N5589 Commerce Road, Onalaska, WI. 

 


